
1st November 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Our topic this half term is ‘Titanic’. We will be having a Titanic day 
on Friday 10th November. We would like the children to dress up in a 
costume from 1912 (first or third class) to fully embrace the era in 
which the ship was built and sank.  We understand that this only 
gives you just over a week to source a costume but please don’t over 
think this.  A costume can be put together from things you have at 
home or charities shops are always worth a look! 

 

Thank you for your continuing support.  

Year 2 team 


